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Minutes of  Annual General Meeting,

held at the Recreation Hall on Tuesday 26 May 2015, commencing at 8.25pm.
Present:     Cllrs:       Keith Bates, Sarah Bowles, Caroline Brady, Phil Costigan, Adelaide Dudman, David Hill, Neil McFadyen,  Chris Rawlings, Paul Sunners, Paul Walton, Wendy Wright.

B. Cllrs:    Andrew Bennett, Fionuala Foley, Eric Shaw.

Public:      7 members.

Apologies: Cllrs:        Margarita Cabrera, Barbara Tucker.            Also Rory Draper.

Public recess.

No matters were raised. 

Minutes of the previous AGM.
The minutes of the meeting held on 12 May 2014 were passed on a proposal by Cllr Hill, seconded by Cllr Bates; all those who were present at the meeting in favour. 

Matters arising.

Cllr Sunners stated that the renovation work on the Coronation Gates was successfully completed. 

Finance report:
Cllr Costigan presented the report and stated that a reasonable cash balance had been retained for future spend.

Committee reports:

Already covered in the Annual Parish Meeting.
Election of Chairman.

Paul Walton stood down as Chair, and suggested that Cllr Brady should stand in his place.  She was subsequently proposed by Cllr Sunners, seconded by Cllr Costigan; all in favour.

Election of Vice-chairman.

Cllr Brady asked for nominations and Cllr Costigan indicated that he was willing to remain as vice chair.  This was proposed by Cllr Brady seconded by Cllr Hill; all in favour.  

Appointment of committees.

Cllr Hill recommended that each committee has a maximum of nine councillors serving and the clerk is to contact Stephen Taylor to ask if this is too many.  

Environment.  Cllr Shaw had resigned from the council, and therefore from Environment and Cllr Dudman replaced him.  The council members were all in favour of this move.

Finance.  Cllr Costigan proposed that Finance remains the same as is and Cllr Walton seconded.  The clerk is to e-mail Cllr Cabrera.  
Planning.  Cllr Walton proposed that the committee remain as is, but wishes to stand down as chair.  This was proposed by Cllr Hill seconded by Cllr Rawlings; all in favour.

Recreation.  Cllr Sunners proposed that the committee remains as is, seconded by Cllr McFadyen; all in favour.

Appointment of representatives:
Badbury Park:   B.Cllr Foley stated a meeting is to be held to decide whether the committee continues, as the developers appear to be disinterested.  

Memorial Hall management committee:  Cllr Walton stated that Peter Snipe has not convened a meeting all year.  However, he is willing to represent the PC when a meeting is called.  

Police Community Consultation Committee:  Cllr Sunners. 
School governors:  Cllr Sunners.
Tennis Club:   Cllr Bates.
Transport:   Cllr Hill. 
WARP:  Cllr Rawlings.
Southern Area Locality Meeting.  B.Cllr Foley is to let the Parish Council know when the next meeting will be.

WALC:  Cllrs Brady and Walton.  
Any other business.

Cllr Hill stated that a large amount of litter is left at the CVPA on Friday afternoons.  
Cllr Sunners will replace Cllr Walton at the ward councillors’ surgery to be held on 6 June.

B.Cllr Shaw stated that the hedge near the Recreation Ground, which is the responsibility of SBC, will be cut by them.  

The meeting closed at 8.56 pm
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